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CALIFORNIA'S FINEST
WALNUTS

Discover the essence of
premium quality with our
preferred walnut supplier.

*SUPERIOR CALIFORNIA QUALITY:
EXCEPTIONAL TASTE AND PREMIUM
QUALITY, MAKING THEM A HIGHLY
DESIRABLE OPTION FOR INTERNATIONAL
MARKETS.
+RELIABLE AND ABUNDANT SUPPLY: AS A
LEADING BULK SUPPLIER, WE
CONSISTENTLY DELIVER A RELIABLE AND
SUBSTANTIAL SUPPLY TO OUR EXPORT
BUYERS.
+*RIGOROUS QUALITY CONTROL PROCESSES
GUARANTEE THAT OUR WALNUTS MEET
INDUSTRY STANDARDS FOR SIZE, TASTE,
AND QUALITY.

«COMPETITIVE PRICING WITHOUT
COMPROMISING THE SUPERIOR QUALITY.

EXTENSIVE EXPERIENCE IN INTERNATIONAL
WALNUT SUPPLY

*ADHERENCE TO INDUSTRY STANDARDS
*HIGH-QUALITY PACKAGING

*MEETING GLOBAL HEALTH TRENDS

[For inquiries on California walnuts,
contact us at the link below]

CONTACT HERE

2023 HARVEST ANTICIPATION & INDUSTRY
INSIGHTS

We are excited to share the latest forecast for California's walnut
production in 2023, as provided by the California Walnut
Commission (CWC) and Board (CWB). The upcoming harvest is
projected to yield 790,000 tons, marking a 5% increase from the
previous year's production of 752,000 tons. This promising
outlook is based on 385,000 bearing acres, slightly down by 4%
from 2022.

Robert Verloop, the CEO and Executive Director of CWC and CWB,
emphasized the industry's commitment to accuracy in crop
information. "The California walnut industry has increased its
focus on providing handlers and growers the most accurate crop
information by accelerating the collection of various data points,"
Verloop stated.

As we await the official figures for the 2022 crop year, preliminary
data suggests that last year's crop is nearly sold out. Verloop
reflected on the challenges faced in 2022, mentioning a
significant inventory of 130,000 tons due to the lingering impacts
of the COVID-affected global marketplace and an unprecedented
September heatwave. However, he expressed optimism for the
current crop year, highlighting minimal carryover and favorable
weather conditions throughout the growing season.

The anticipated harvest, starting in September and possibly
extending into November, aligns with the industry's commitment
to aggressive harvesting at peak quality and freshness. Inshell
walnut shipments to international destinations are set to
commence in October, while retail customers in the U.S. and
Canada are actively placing orders, gearing up for their holiday
promotions and health-focused kernel campaigns in January and
February.

As the industry eagerly anticipates a bountiful harvest, we look
forward to witnessing the success of the California walnut
community in the 2023 season.




